
 

 
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 
 

Temporary 30mph speed restriction –  
Black Country New Road, Wednesbury 

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 19th January 
2025 no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed at a speed faster than 
30mph along Black Country New Road, Wednesbury between Steel 
Roundabout and Parkway Roundabout. 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate the 
introduction of a temporary 30mph speed restriction, required following the 
flooding of steel roundabout pedestrian underpass and subsequent damage 
to a pump as a support measure to a temporary pelican crossing. 
. 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from the 19thJanuary 2025 and 
for a period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work to repair 
the pump (necessitating the speed restriction) will take longer than 21 days 
to complete and will be followed up by a Temporary Traffic Regulation 
Order.  
 
Any queries about the works taking place should be made to Simon 
Chadwick of Sandwell MBC – Simon_chadwick@sandwell.gov.uk 
 
  
 

Dated this 13th January 2025. 
 
 

M Jones 
 

Mike Jones – Assistant Director - Legal and Assurance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 
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